
Compliance Plan for Eugenia Porter Rayzor 

Elementary K-5 
 

 

Eugenia Porter Rayzor is an Elementary campus within the Denton Independent School 

District. Eugenia Porter Rayzor is rated Recognized by the Texas Education Agency. Due 

to fast growth the campus has extended the 1/22 class ratio in one second grade 

classroom. As of January 24, 2008 the class has 23 students enrolled. 

 

It is the districts plan to open a new elementary school Fall 2008 in the Lantana 

Development which contains Eugenia Porter Rayzor Elementary. A number of students 

will be rezoned to attend Dr. Annie Blanton Elementary reducing the current 

overcrowding at Eugenia Porter Rayzor. 


